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OUR PRIORITY

As we move into the winter season, The Club continues to be cautiously
optimistic with the world attempts to move through the new normal of what
pandemic recovery looks like. Public health experts are continuing to caution
that this year's flu may be especially virulent, as well as the new variants of
covid-19 that continue to be detected. The Club is encouraging everyone to get
a flu shot and the new bivalent covid-19 booster if you have not done so. In
addition, The Club highly recommends that those who can potentially be
exposed to the monkey pox to seek vaccination. The safety and well-being of
our guest and staff remains Club Indianapolis' top priority.

WORLD AIDS DAY

The Club wants to gave a big THANK YOU for your ongoing donations to our
Annual World Aids.Day Fundraiser. Your gift, along with The Club's matching
gift, totaling $4,000.00, will be presented to The Damien Center on December 1,
2022, World Aids Day.

GET DOWN WITH OL' SAINT NICK

Did someone say Christmas Party? Come hang with us on Christmas Day,
December 25th, for food and fun. As our Christmas gift to you, all who enter
between the hours of 12pm-3pm, will receive a FREE LOCKER and a Club
Indianapolis Funtime Goody Bag loaded with all the stuff you will need to have
good, clean Christmas fun.

ONE FINAL HURRAH

The Club invites you to put on your party hat and join us on December 31st to
bring in the New Year. We will be serving up food, fun, and a special toast at
midnight to usher in 2023. They say that what you are doing when the New Year
comes around is what you will be doing the whole year, so the question is:
Where will you be when the towels drop at midnight?

FREE
Catered lunch every Sunday, 1pm; plus, all members get a free locker on their
birthday!! (Valid ID Required).

$14 LOCKERS
Every weekday, M-F, 8am-4pm, except on holidays and special events.




LIGHTS OUT PARTY
Escape from the bright side into the dark side on the last Wednesday of the

month, December 28th, at 8pm.

STAY SAFE!! STAY SEXY!!
The Club FREE HIV/STD TESTING every Friday, and the 1st and 3rd Saturday, of
each month from 11pm-2am.

As we end 2022 and look towards 2023, if we don't have the opportunity to
connect with you personally, Club Indianapolis' deepest wish is for you to

remain awesome in 2023.




